
A LOT TO LEARN
On June 26, at a ceremony to commemorate the cracking of the
genetic code, President Clinton said, “Today we are learning
the language in which God created life.” At his side was Dr.
James D. Watson, co-discoverer of the structure of DNA.

Now it is well-known that the president is largely responsible
for keeping partial-birth abortions legal.  Less well-known is
that Dr. Watson is in favor of infanticide.   Just three
months after the Supreme Court legalized abortion in Roe v.
Wade, he declared, “If a child were not declared alive until
three days after birth, then all parents could be allowed the
choice.”

Notice that Clinton said, “we are learning the language in
which God created life.”  By the looks of things, he and his
buddies in the scientific community have a lot left to learn.
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